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3rd March 2025 

Dear Parents and Carers, 

Parent and Carer Voice Survey – Have Your Say! 

At Barrs Court Primary, we are committed to working in partnership with our families to provide the best 

possible education and experience for our pupils. Your feedback is invaluable in helping us understand what 

we are doing well and where we can improve. 

We are pleased to invite you to take part in our Parent and Carer Voice Survey, which is designed to gather 

your views on various aspects of school life, including communication, teaching and learning, pupil 

wellbeing, and overall school experience. The survey will only take a few minutes to complete, and all 

responses will remain confidential. 

You can access the survey online via this link or by scanning the QR code below. If you require a paper copy, 

please contact the school office, and we will be happy to provide one. The deadline for responses is March 

21st. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Your feedback will directly influence our school improvement planning, and we will share key findings and 

any resulting actions with you in due course. If you have  

If you have any questions, please do not hesitate to contact us. 

 

Regards  

Daniel Webster  

Headteacher 

https://forms.office.com/e/zQcUnhwVBQ

